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 YOUR REF:  

   
 DATE: 10

th
 March 2009 

   

 
Lisa Amoye 
D’Den 
47 Cricklewood Broadway 
London 
NW2 3JX 
 
Dear Ms Amoye, 
 
 
Licensing Act 2003 – D’Den 47 Cricklewood Broadway NW2 3JX 
 
 
You visited our offices on Tuesday 16th September 2008 at 11.30am and I spoke to you about the issues 
surrounding those customers leaving your premise.  This included people leaving in a drunken state, 
tooting of car horns and shouting.  I have continued to receive similar complaints which show that there 
has been no improvement. 
 
I would therefore ask that you write to me at the above address to let me know what steps you took after 
our meeting to reduce the problems from those leaving your premise.   
 
When you visited I also asked you for a copy of your CCTV but you never supplied this to me.  I would 
like a copy of your CCTV for the last 31 days to be sent to me together with an explanation of what has 
been done to put a stop to the nuisance.   
 
If I have not received this within the next 14 days I will have no other option other than to take this matter 
further.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Susana Figueiredo 
Licensing Inspector 
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